
 

 

 
 
 

Date Who does it 
apply to? 

Notes 

Fri 10th  Years R, 1 & 2 Nativity  
2pm performance: doors will open for parents at 1.50pm 
 
6pm performance: All children at the church please between 5.40-5.50pm 
Doors will open for parents at 5.50pm 
Children should come dressed in home clothes or school uniform – we have all costumes needed.  
Please remember: 

 To bring tickets 
 To LFT test and bring evidence of –ve result on text or email 
 To wear a mask 

 

Weekend All Please rifle through bedrooms and book bags to search out school library books (NOT their reading 
book but any others you may have at home). 
All library books need to be returned on Monday.  
 

Mon 13th  All  
 
All 
 
Years 3-6 

There are no clubs this week at all.  
 
Library books returned 
 
Carol service 
6pm performance:  Please ensure all children have arrived by 5.55pm and are in school uniform. 
Doors open for parents at 5.50pm 
 

Tues 14th  All  
 
All 

 
 
Christmas lunch 
Please send your child in with a packed lunch if you said this was what you’d provide earlier in the 
term.  
Children will work in their family groups from 11am to make a placemat for themselves.   
They can wear a Christmas hat or headband from home if they like (every child at least now has a 
santa hat thanks to FOSS!) 
Lunch will be eaten in classrooms in family groups with an extended playtime afterwards 
 

Wed 15th  Guitar pupils only Guitar concert 
9am start 
Because of COVID restrictions, we will only be performing this to parents. 
Please wear face masks as the performance will be inside.  
 

Thurs 16th  Mottisfont class 
(Y4&5) 
 
 
 
Pre-School 
 
 
 
 
 
Pre-School 

Mottisfont sharing assembly 
Parents are welcome into school for a sharing assembly – it will just be parents and Mottisfont class 
to limit numbers.  
Parents should please LFT test before coming in and wear a mask, unless exempt 
 
Party 
All children are invited, even if they don’t attend on a Thursday.  
All children should be in a 8.50am until 11.45am. 
Food will be supplied by pre-school  
Party clothes can be worn.   
 
End of term for pre-school  
As previously noted on pre-school post – today is the last day of term for pre-school children. 
  

Fri 17th  All  
 
 
 
All 

Panto 
The whole school, including staff, will be off to the panto.  We will leave promptly at 9am.  
We will provide snack but not lunch on this day. 
We will return just before 1pm 
End of term 
Whole school pick up at 1pm promptly please.  End of term.  

Next week: 

 Holiday! 
We return to school on Wednesday 5th January 2022. 
The bell will be rung for lining up on the playground at 8.47am ready for an 8.50am learning start. 

Diary Dates for w/b 13.12.21 


